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June 03, 2019

Joseph Pease

Pease & Associates, CPAs
1422 Euclid Ave Ste 400
Cleveland, OH 44115-1910

Dear Joseph Pease:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on May 31, 2019, the Ohio Peer Review Committee accepted the report on the most
recent System Reviewof your firm. The due date for your next review is March 31, 2022. This is the date by which all review
documents should be completed and submitted to the administering entity. Since your due date falls between January and
April, you can arrange to have your review a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Mark Welp, CPA, Chair
OSCPA Peer Review Committee
peerreview@ohiocpa.com (800) 686-2727

The Ohio Society of CPAs

cc: George Malachin, Robert Mikovsky

Firm Number: 900010147783 Review Number: 563313

4249 Easton Way, Suite 150 | Columbus, Ohio 43219 | P 614.764.2727 | ohiocpa.com




v
OHIO SOCIETY ‘é\ AICPA Peer Review

oF CPAs Program
ADAANCING THE STATE OF BUSIMISS Administered h‘!{ The Ohio SDCIEtY of CPAS

[ 4249 Easton Way, Suite 150 | Columbus, Ohio 43219 | P 614.764.2727 | ohiocpa.com




